
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Answers to Request for Clarifications 

Omnibus Infrastructure Public-Private Parternship (“P3”) Advisor 

for 

PUERTO RICO PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIPS AUTHORITY 

and 

PUERTO RICO FISCAL AGENCY AND FINANCIAL ADVISORY AUTHORITY 

Issue Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2017 

RFQ Number: 001-2017 

 

Contact Person: 

Omar Marrero Díaz 
Executive Director of the Puerto Rico Public-Private Partnership Authority 

 
 

No telephone queries 
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The following Requests for Clarification were received by the PPPA before the 

prescribed deadline of Wednesday, March 22, 2017: 

1. Can you please confirm if it is acceptable for one sub-consultant to join multiple teams 
in their responses to the RFQ? 

 
Answer: It is acceptable for on sub-consultant to join multiple teams in their responses to 
the RFQ.   
 

2. Can you provide clarification on whether a firm that has been previously engaged or is 
presently engaged by the PRPPPA would be precluded from responding to the RFQ? 

 
Answer:  A firm that has been previously or is currently engaged with the PPPA would 
not be precluded from responding to the RFQ. 
 

3. Request for an extension of one week.  

Answer:  We are not in a position to provide deadline extension of one week.  The final 
deadline is Tuesday, March 28, 2017.   

4. Can you please confirm that the RFQ is not soliciting qualifications of legal counsel (as 
the P3 Authority has already qualified a panel of legal advisors)? 

 
Answer: The RFQ is for an “Infrastructure Public-Private Parternship (“P3”) Advisor” with a 
focus on finance.  
 

5. Please provide a clear image of Appendix B. 
 

Answer:  Please see next page.  
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